
The Student Governance Team had a meeting on August 28, 2019. Introduction of 
new and returning members were made,  and new officers were voted upon.  The 
team discussed future meeting dates and the new playground area that was put in 
place last year.  The team also looked at the new equipment that was purchased 
for use in a STEM classroom at Big A. The team also discussed possible ways to 
spend this year’s funds.  


